
 

Foundation Stage 

Stay and Read 

Friday 25th January 9:05-9:30  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are pleased to invite you to our Stay and 

Read session.  

This is an opportunity for you to come into 

the school and share a book with your 

child in a quiet and calm area of the 

classroom. 

We hope to see as many of you there as 

possible. We hope to see as many of you 

there as possible but space is restricted, 

therefore, we cannot accommodate younger 

siblings. Please return the slip below by 

Monday 21st January. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all! 

Foundation Stage Team 

Stay and Read 

Friday 25th January 9:05-9:30 

 

1/we will/will not be attending 

Name of child _______________________________________________________ 

 


